
Moodle and Recovery Update for Faculty and Staff
Last Modified on 09/05/2020 1:14 am EDT

Hurricane Laura (Category 4 Hurricane)  impacted the Lake Charles area and McNeese campus.  McNeese officials

are assessing the campus for damage. Monitor your McNeese email and the McNeese website for updates. You can

monitor the local news from the Lake Charles American Press website or mobile app and you also view streaming

news from the KPLC-TV (7 News) website and app.   Download the apps from your device's app store.  You can also

view coverage from several national media sources for information about recovery.

Campus Is Closed Through Monday, September 17th.  This means that online classes are also closed and Moodle

may or may not be available while damage is being determined and recovery is in process. Because intermitted

outages may occur, if you can not access or log into Moodle, wait several minutes and try again.

Classes will resume on Tuesday, September 18th.

Also, please stay in contact with campus administration and your students through the McNeese website updates

and your McNeese email.  We also posted Moodle Outage and Recovery Updates for Students information to share

with your students. 

Need Additional Help?

Log In Help

Contact Office of Online Learning  by phone (M-TH  7:30 am – 5:00 pm and Friday 7:30 am – 11:30 am ).  Dr. Wendi

Prater, Director, 337-475-5126 Office, 512-934-0663 Mobile (yes, it's okay to call or text), wprater@mcneese.edu


